
THE S.A. JEWISH NEW YEAR ANNUAL 
OF THE "S.A. JEWISH OBSERVER" 

Official Organ of the United Mizrachi Organisation of South Africa. 

. P.O. Box 7197. 7-11, Marlborough House, 
elephones eke 60, Eloff Street, Johannesburg. 

Tel. Address: ‘‘FUTURE”’. 

4th June, 1970, 

Rabbi N. Lamn, 

The Jewish Center, 
131 West 86th Street, 

New York 24, N.Y. 
U.S che 

Dear Rabbi Lam, 

On behalf of my Editorial Board and myself, I have 
much pleasure in extending a cordial invitation to you to write an 
article for our special 1970 Rosh Hashana Annual. 

The choice of the subject we leave to your discretion and 
the length of same should be approximately 1500 = 1800 words. Deadline 
for receipt of copy is the 15th July 1970, 

We sincerely hope that we will once again have the 
privilege of publishing an article penned by yourself in our special 
publication, and look forward to hearing from you in this connection, 

With all good wishes, 

Yours yA) f 

X bof 
(Miss) R. Bloch 
EDITOR


